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Comments: E-bikes use a motor to move the bike forward, and with technological advancements soon to come,

they will be able to reach speeds up to 55 mph. There is no reason that such a motorized vehicle should be

allowed on non-motorized trails. The speed of the bikes is dangerous to hikers on these trails, and most

importantly, it is detrimental to wildlife and vegetation. E-bikes would startile and disturb animals and cause

damage to these forests and deserts that we are trying to protect. Even regular mountain bikes are too disruptive

for these trails, as again, they travel at high speeds and cause too much wear and tear on the trail. I respectfully

request that you withdraw this proposal.


